
  
 
 
BOROUGHMUIR HIGH SCHOOL 

 
DAILY BULLETIN – Thursday 3 November 2016                      Duty Head – C Paterson 
 
TO ALL STAFF: THIS IS NOT A CAT WEEK 
 
TO ALL STAFF & PUPILS: 
 
S4 Assembly 
 
REGISTER TEACHERS - PLEASE INFORM YOUR GROUP:  
 
S1-6 Fair for All:  ‘Fair for All’ is on TODAY at lunchtime in the Atrium. A whole heap of positivity J  Food 

welcome but not sitting please as lots of milling around encouraged.  You have to be in it to win it! – find 
out what I mean by visiting the Freebie stall on your way round.  A small hint here….shhhhh……COSTA. 

                 C Hopley 
 
S1-6 LRC Closed: Will be closed Thursday lunchtime and will reopen p5. If you need to speak to me I will be 

at the ‘Fair All’, launching the school’s ‘Strategy Shelf’.        F Aleksandrowicz 
 
S1-6 IT Suite:  Based on feedback from the Pupil Council a trial of later opening times for IT suites will start 

on Monday 31 October. Access for Thursday’s later opening will be in the LRC until 5pm. The trial will 
run until the start of December, when it will be decided if there is enough use of the IT suites to justify 
later opening times.           F Aleksandrowicz 

 
S1-2 Rugby:  All S1 and S2 rugby players must meet in room 005 during morning break today to discuss 

Saturday’s fixture against ‘Lasswade’.               J Ross 
 
S1-2 Activity Week – Benmore:  All pupils going on this trip should now have received their first letter.  The 

first payment instalment is due to be paid to Mr Kastelein on either Thursday 3rd or Friday 4th of this 
week.  Payments should be brought to room 3.09 between 12.50 to 1.30 on either of these days.  If you 
have any questions please speak to Mr Kastelein as soon as possible.  If you have not signed up for the 
Benmore trip and would now like to go, please come and speak to Mr Kastelein in room 3.09 for more 
information.               F Kastelein 

 
S2 Calling all Dream Teamers:  ALL those involved in last week’s Dream Team filming at Colinton Dell 

(actors and film crew) should attend an important meeting in room 0.01 on Thursday 3rd November at 
1.20. We will discuss editing the footage in order to complete your films by the deadline.       IT Barbour 

 
S2 Port Edgar June 2016 Refund:  Can the following pupils please collect their refund from the Finance 

Office.  Edward Cochrane 2W2 and Nathan Harris 2L2               T MacKinnon 
 
S5-6 New York/Washington 2017:  An additional place is now available for the New York and Washington 

trip taking place 23rd-29th June 2017. Open to all pupils in S5/6. The trip is a great opportunity for those 
interested in History and politics and includes sightseeing in New York & Washington, a stop off in 
Philadelphia, tours round key historical districts and locations and a chance to see a Broadway show. If 
you are interested in going please see Miss Robb or Mr Campbell by the end of the week as this place 
will go fast.                  A Robb 

 
 
 

Dining Room Menu – THURSDAY - Staff can phone orders & have deliveries to the Staff Room 
Homemade Soup 
Beef  Dish served with 

accompaniments 
Veggie Sausages served with 
accompaniments  

Pasta King/Pizza/Baked Beans/ Pasta Pots 
Baked Potatoes/Sandwiches/Rolls/Wraps/Panini–Various Fillings 
Home Baking, Fresh or Dried Fruit, Yoghurt, Drinks Selection,  
Yogurt, Extra Bread and Mixed Side Salad 

 
   If you have any special Dietary Requirements, please let the staff know and they will be happy to help 


